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February 17, 2017 
 
Daemen College  
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
As you know, we have been conducting a national search for a vice president for enrollment 
management to succeed Dr. Patricia Ruppert Brown, who will retire on May 1. On the 
recommendation of the search committee chair, Dr. Gregory Nayor, I am temporarily suspending 
the search and will resume it in the summer, which I am informed will be the ideal time to attract 
a broad range of strong candidates to fill this important role.  
 
In the interim, I am delighted to announce that Frank Williams has agreed to serve as interim 
vice president for enrollment management until a permanent replacement has been named. His 
appointment is effective March 1, which will provide the opportunity for Dr. Brown to be 
available during this transition period.  
 
Frank’s extensive experience at Daemen and his proven leadership skills and talents will be 
valuable in continuing our progress in our admissions and enrollment efforts. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Frank on his appointment to this important leadership role: 
fwilliam@daemen.edu 
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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